
 
 

NOTICE 
 

 

In accordance with the recommendation of the 
National Disaster Risk Reduction and 
Management Council (NDRRMC) and as 
approved by President Ferdinand Romualdez 
Marcos Jr., work is hereby suspended on 26 
September 2022 (Monday) in the SEC 
Headquarters in Makati City; SEC Offices in PICC 
Pasay City; SEC Satellite Offices; and SEC 
Extension Offices located in Baguio, Tarlac, and 
Legaspi. 
 
For your information and guidance. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


